
 
Board of Directors of the Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen  
101 Martin Street 
Penticton, BC V2A 5J9 
 
Attention: Mr. Mark Pendergraft, RDOS Board Chair  
 
Re: Lamb property in Okanagan Falls  
 
Dear Mr. Pendergraft 
 
In 2015, after approval by way of a borrowing referendum, two properties were purchased for parks- 
one in Okanagan Falls and one in Heritage Hills. Since then, Heritage Hills has been developed into a 
beautiful park while the Lamb property remains rented to a third party at approximately $1,400 per 
month. The rental income isn’t close to the interest cost being paid on the debt.  
 
We recognize that the RDOS Parks and Recreation staff have many projects that they oversee and 
acknowledge that consultants have recently been hired to complete an Area D Master Parks Plan. Our 
purpose in writing, on behalf of the residents of Okanagan Falls, is to remind the Board that the property 
was purchased for public use and to ask that once the Master Parks Plan is complete, consultation with 
residents on converting the Lamb property into public use is a priority.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request.  
 
Kind regards,  

 
Judy Garner 
President  
 
cc. Mr. Matt Taylor, RDOS Area D Director 
 
 
 

 


